
Council meetings for the month will take place on Tuesday, July 2nd & Monday, July 15th. 
Council meetings are open to the public and are called to order at 7PM. No matter shall be placed

on the agenda for consideration at any regular Council meeting unless the request for
consideration of the matter is received by the Chief Administrative Officer, in writing, before 12:00

noon on the Friday preceding the day on which the meeting is to be held. 

Mayor Tim Fox, Council & Staff would like to wish everyone a happy Canada Day!
The Municipal Office will be closed for Canada Day on Monday, July 1st

                                         Activities
 Shuffleboard:  Mondays at 1PM
 Cribbage: Tuesdays at 1:30PM 
 (as long as there are 12 players)
 Bingo: First and Third Tuesday at 7PM by FOTB       
For bowling bookings call Shelby Christie at
323-2059
Club 300 tickets for this year are available from 
Tina Collier at 575-2546
If you have any questions regarding Hall rental,
Community Assistance or any other matter with
the Lions Club call Brian or Dilys Toole at
 575-2885 or any Lion Member. 

Volunteer Of The Month

__________________________________________

_________________________________________
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___________________________________________

Paperless Water & Sewer Billing 
Effective July 1, 2024, all paper bills

requiring mailing will be charged a $2 fee.
To avoid this fee, simply email the

Municipal Office at: 
office@nackawic-millville.com 

with your account information to set up
free paperless billing 

________________________________________________

Anglican Parish of Prince William 
 Anglican Parish of Prince William 

Please join us for breakfast on Saturday, 
July 13th at the Anglican Church in Dumfries.

Pancakes, scrambled eggs, sausage, ham, home
fries , toast, fruit and doughnuts, as well as tea

and coffee are on the menu. Cost is by
donation. Breakfast is served from 8 AM until
10AM. This is #2 in our breakfast series with

August 10th being the next breakfast and
September 14th the last of the season.

 Keep those dates in mind.

___________________________________________

_________________________________________

Nackawic & Area Wellness

Rural Credit Union
If you haven’t completed a Credit Union

Feasibility Study, copies are available at the
Municipal Office & The Gathering Place. 

Participation is necessary to make a
 Rural Credit Union a reality!

The Wellness Volunteer of the month for July
is Joyce Barr. Joyce is a frequent visitor at
The Gathering Place. She is always making

the space tidy, cleaning, and helping to serve
food or snacks when needed. She will sit and
work on the jigsaw puzzles with anyone who
wants to join her! Joyce has helped prepare

the senior meals along with the  Wellness
Crew and she has helped with the senior
barbecue in preparing food, serving and
cleaning up after. Basically Joyce helps

wherever she is needed. 
Thank you Joyce for your time and effort.

Attention: Speed Change 
The speed limit has been reduced to 60
km/h on Route 105 between Ambulance

NB and Mariner’s Point Campground. 

Nackawic Lions Club 

75th Birthday Celebration!
Saturday, July 27th we invite you to join

 us as we celebrate Nan’s ( Deanna’s) 
75th Birthday @ the LaKing’s Place 

409 Otis Drive, Nackawic. For Her Birthday
she wants a full afternoon of fun & music

with all her Family & Friends. Drop in, visit
for a few minutes or for the afternoon, 12

musicians - with 3hrs of Gospel music
planned - lots of food. 

Bring your chair and come join us!

____________________________________________
Big Axe Marina

Visit the Big Axe Marina for snacks, rentals
 and a beautiful waterfront view. 

Open 9AM-9PM daily! Slip rentals still available.

The Nackawic Market 
Vendors will be set up at the mall on Thursdays

from 4PM-7PM, July 4th into September.
Weather permitting. Thank you NAW for your

support. Interested in being a vendor?
 Contact Jenifer Morgan at 463-8151.

http://www.nackawic-millville.com/
mailto:office@nackawic-millville.com


NES Healthy Minds
How time flies, another school year in the books!

We would like to thank our most recent donors
who support our Healthy Minds by donating to

our breakfast program, lunch snacks and toys for
our playground: TOPS, Millville Legion Branch

#59, shuffleboard group, NVFD and UNIFOR Local
219. We are still receiving many donations as well

for our "Feed the Hawks" program. Thanks also
goes out to Dumfries Maples, shuffleboard group, 

NVFD and the Big Axe Brewery!

____________________________________________

____________________________________________

Zumba Classes
Thursday's 6:30PM -7:30PM at The Nackawic

Lion's club. Contact Katie - 506-886-1504

Nackawic-Public Library

_________________________________________
Notices for The Key

_________________________________________

Notices for non-profit groups can be e-mailed to
office@nackawic-millville.com or mailed to: 

Nackawic-Millville Rural Community 
115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB E6G 2P1. 

The deadline for submissions is the 24th of the
 previous month. The Key is available online at 

www.nackawic-millville.com & our 
Facebook Page 

Nackawic-Millville Rural Community.

_________________________________________

NES Bottle Drive
Please help us raise money for a new

 playground  structure!
Drop off bags in front of flag pole between

 Saturday, June 29 - Wednesday, July 3 at NES

Summer Reading Club (SRC) 
SRC Story Time: Wednesdays at 10:30AM.
Stories, songs, rhymes, and a fun craft.
SRC School Age: Wednesdays at 2:30PM
Travel the world in 8 weeks with Sarah. 
LEGO: Lego challenges and creative building -  
Mondays, July 8, 15, 22, 29 at 2:30PM
Taste buds around the world - Space is
limited. 
Explore the world through food-
Tuesdays, July 2, 9, 16, 23 at 2:30PM
 Register at 506-575-2136.
Creativity Camp: Space is limited.
Art based workshops. 4 weeks.
Thursdays, July 4, 11, 18, 25 at 2:30PM
Adults:
Summer Café: Each Friday at 11AM join us
outside for coffee, tea and a sweet treat. We
will not meet on rainy days as we will be
outside from July 5 to August 9.
Book Club: 
Current Selection: The Vineyard at Painted
Moon by Susan Mallery. July 11 at 2PM. 
The Nackawic Public-School Library will be
closed June 24 to Aug. 9 to allow for
renovations. 
Online and in-person ordering, as well as
pick-up and drop-off, will be possible in the
Library Makerspace, through the door
adjacent to the library from July 2 to Aug.
9th.Children's and SRC and activities will be
moved into NHS

NHS is searching for host families for international
students who will be arriving in September as part
of the NB International Student Program. We are

currently looking for hosts for two girls from
Germany for 1st semester of the coming school

year. Becoming a host family to a student from a
different country and culture is an enriching and
worthwhile experience. Welcoming international

students into your home helps develop friendships
that will last a lifetime. Visiting students live with a

host family, attend regular classes at NHS and
participate in family, extracurricular, and

community activities for the duration of their visit.
A host family does not need to have a child who
currently attends NHS.  There is also a financial

incentive of approximately $850/month for host
families to help compensate for the extra expense

of welcoming a guest into their home. If you are
interested in hosting an international student next
year, please contact Sean Newlands at 575-6041 or

by email at sean.newlands@nbed.nb.ca. 

Thank You
Thank you to everyone for their kindness to

our family, for the prayers and special
thoughts for my daughter Paula Allen.

Paula had spent almost 8 months in the Saint
John hospital and finally got home June 21st.

Thank you to our Wellness Group for their
donations from Bingo to the yard sale for our
family. We thank you from the bottom of our

hearts for all the donations.
Your kindness will not be forgotten.

Linda Lou Brewer & Family.

Thank You!
The 2024 Book for Bikes fundraiser was a

huge success! The Masonic Lodge #54
would like to thank everyone who

supported the event. 
The 11 teams who participated were:

McLaughin Overhead Doors  
Nicholson & Beaumont 

Big Axe Brewery
Ryan’s Pharmacy 

J-Lynn’s Independent Grocer
Tangles Hair Salon/ Makaila’s Esthetics 

Nackawic Fire Department 
Fens Market Nackawic 

Great Canadian Dollar Store
Napa Auto Parts
Unifor Local 219

Flewelling’s Funeral Service LTD.
Topmar Building Supplies

AV Nackawic 

____________________________________________


